
April 19, 2024 

To: Bernards + GGA 
Cornerstone 
Menemsha + aedis Architects 

RE:  Notice of Intent to Proceed with allcove Beach Cities Project 

Please be advised that Beach Cities Health District (BCHD) intends to proceed with negotiating a contract 
with the Menemsha + aedis Architects Team  for design and pre-construction services for this Project.  
The request for authorization to proceed with the negotiation of the contract for Phase 1 of the Project 
(design and pre-construction services) with the Menemsha + aedis Architects Team  will occur at the 
BCHD meeting of its Board of Directors on April 24, 2024. 

Please know that BCHD appreciates your interest in our projects. 

Sincerely, 

Monica Suua 
Chief Finance Officer 
Beach Cities Health District 
Monica.Suua@BCHD.org 
Ph: 310-374-3426, x8210 
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